
 

  
 
 

CIRCULAR 

 
 

 
Subject:   Feedback and Comments on the Draft Report of the 30th SPREP Meeting and 
    the High Level Talanoa, 7 – 10 September 2021 
 

 
Dear SPREP Members, 
 
The 30th SPREP Meeting of Officials and Associated Meetings have just concluded, and the 
Secretariat would like to thank you for your active participation and engagement in the 
meeting.  
 
I am pleased to attach the following documents of the meeting:  
 

• Draft Record of the 30SM of Officials – for comments and feedback;    

• Endorsed Summary report of the 30SM of Officials – for your information and 

records; 

• Endorsed High Level Talanoa Chair’s Summary – for your information and records. 

 
The High Level Talanoa Communique will be sent separately.  
 
Kindly please send any comments by Thursday, 30 September or as soon as possible to 
SPREP Deputy Director General, Ms Easter Chu Shing, easterc@sprep.org who will 
coordinate the final record for dissemination in both languages to all Members.   
 
Thank you once again for your support and participation in the meeting. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Kosi Latu 
Director General 
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